
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION FOR 

JUNE 2017 

with the SUGARLOAF BRIDGE PROJECT 

 

• The bridge construction closure will take place at approximately 08:00 on Monday 
June 5, 2017.  

• Over the week of June 4 to June 10, 2017 the following will take place by the 
contractor Surespan Construction:  
o construction zone signage and fencing will be placed west of the spawning 

channel bridge on Parkway Road and on the east side of the bridge at the 
intersection of Parkway and Maquinna Ave. 

o survey, installation of traffic control signage and fencing, grubbing and 
some clearing of trees, set up of laydown area and mobilization of 
equipment and materials.  

• From June 10 to the end of June 2017 the contractor will be working on 
environmental controls, access the piers, relocation of the watermain, demolition 
of the old bridge and the starting of abutment piles. 

• The hours of work will be from 07:00 to 19:00 daily.  
 
 

There will be no public access within the construction areas and zone shown below: 
 

 

Please contact the Village Office 

if you have any questions:  

Phone: 250-761-4229 

Email: adminzeb@recn.ca  

 

Posted May 30, 2017 


